
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LETTER TO PARENTS/CAREGIVERS ABOUT FEES DISCOUNT SCHEME 

 

School Year 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Caregiver 

 

A family discount can be claimed by families where the parent/guardian(s) responsible for payment of fees for a child 

are also responsible for paying fees for that child’s siblings at Tasmanian Catholic schools or colleges.  To assist us in 

calculating the fee discount would you please complete the form below and return it to the school office by December 

15 2017. 

 

Failure to return the form will result in full fees being charged. 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT’S NAME: ___________________________________________________________________ 

   First Name      Surname 

 

Please list children at other Catholic schools in 2018.  Include brothers attending this St Virgil’s College. 

 

NAME SCHOOL GRADE 

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

I/We wish to claim the fees discount. (Only available where this form is lodged in time). 

 

I/We wish to donate the fees discount to the school fee account to support families in need. 

  Please tick (√) one box only (Please note, this donation is tax deductible).  

 

NAMES: ___________________________________  _______________________________________ 

  Parent 1      Parent 2 

SIGNATURES:  ___________________________________   _______________________________________ 

  Parent 1      Parent 2 

DATES:  ___________________________________  _______________________________________ 

 

Fee discounts apply in all Tasmanian Catholic schools and colleges 

 3 children in Catholic schools   10% of tuition fees for each child 

4 children in Catholic schools  20% of tuition fees for each child 

5 children in Catholic Schools  30% of tuition fees for each child 

6 or more children in Catholic schools 50% of tuition fees for each child 

FEE DISCOUNT INFORMATION 

 


